
Letter of Comment
Contact information and written comments will be placed on the public registry for this project.

Hard copy filings may be made by mail, courier, hand delivery or fax at the address below.

Joint Review Panel - Enbridge Northern Gateway Project

444 Seventh Avenue S.W., 2nd floor mailroom

Calgary, Alberta T2P 0X8

Facsimile: (403) 292-5503, or toll free at 1-877-288-8803

Date: 03/02/2012

MacDonald, Barb

Contact Information

Name:

Title:

Organization:

Telephone:

Facsimile:

Address:

City:

Province:

Postal Code:

Email:

Ms

1340 Arborlynn Dr.

North Vancouver

BC

V7J 2V3(604) 986-4037

(604) 980-6350 bandrmacd@gmail.com

Please ensure that your letter of comment includes:

· the nature of your interest in the application

· comments on the application

· any relevant information that will explain or support your comments

Comments
Attach additional pages if necessary.

I believe this whole project is a bad idea!

If given a go-ahead, the pipeline project would:

Fragment the boreal forest, home to birds and other wildlife, including Woodland Caribou and Grizzly Bears.

Expose the Great Bear Rainforest, home to wolves and the iconic Spirit Bear, and 30 internationally recognized 

Important Bird Areas teeming with marine birds, fish and other animals to potential oil spills and pollution from 

increased tanker traffic.

Risk irreversible harm to the livelihoods of many coastal and aboriginal communities.

Moving that much oil that far is bound to have devastating effect on the environment.
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Thank you for your time.

Barb MacDonald

North Vancouver, BC
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